QOil Conservation Commission

321 Carper Building

Artesia, New Mexico

Novesber 29, 1956

Mr. Frank B, Waters
120 Central Building
Midland, Texas

Dear Mr. Waters:

This letter is writtan in regard to your Torres No. 1 well
in the SE/l SE/4 of Section 9-185-26E (Formerly Hudson and Hudson)
and your Kissinger No. 2 well in the 8W/4 NW/i of Section 10-185-
26E, REddy County, New Mexico. Your Torres well has been completed
for some time and jour Kissinger well is plugged and abandoned.

In order to make our files complete, we need a Form C-105,
Well Log, on both of thess wells submitted in quintuplicate.

Enclosed are some forms C-~105 for you convenience.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. Lo Armstrong
Supervisor, District No, 2

Enclosures
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